
SAVE THE DATE

A Big Thank You
Thank you for your feedback on the satisfaction surveys. 

Friendly Maintenance Reminder
Doolittle Homes are coming back online after the renovations. The fences, decks 
as well as the French Door project on select homes are still underway. Asphalt 
and sidewalk repairs continue throughout the community.

Winter's Nights 
Winter's brisk nights can be spent on hobbies and creative pursuits. 

It’s Cold Outside
Black ice is common this time of year. Be careful of your paths and surroundings.
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Justin Tran 
Community Director
202-562-2631
Natalie McGrail
Community Manager
202-562-2631
Julius Dixon
Community Manager
202-562-2631

STAFF CONTACT INFORMATION
Rosalinda Touch
Leasing Specialist 
202-562-2631
Carolina Ortiz Dittler
Leasing Specialist
202-562-2631
David Campbell
Maintenance Director
202-562-2631

Tyrone Logan
Maintenance Manager
202-562-2631
Roger Burley
Maintenance Manager
202-562-2631

January 4th
Blood Drive at the Navy Ceremonial Guard
(militarydonor.com-use sponsor code: USNCG)

January 6th
Afterschool Snacks
3pm-5pm

January 13th
Afterschool Snacks - 3pm-5pm

January 20th
Afterschool Snacks - 3pm-5pm

January 27th
Afterschool Snacks - 3pm-5pm

January 11th
Breakfast on the Go*
Leasing O�ce: 7:30am-9:00am

January 25th
Snowman Picture Frame
Craft Giveaway* - 3:00pm

Contact Information
8660 Angell Street Washington • Washington, DC 20032

O�ce: 888-294-8338 • O�ce Fax: 202-562-2721
Leasing Phone: 888-294-8338 • Maintenance Requests: 202-562-2631

After Hours Maintenance: 202-562-2631
bollingfamilyhousing@huntcompanies.com

Security Forces: 202-767-5000 • School Liaison O�ce: 202- 404-1014
Military Housing O�ce: 202-404-1840

Happy New Year!

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Our CEO’s Message
Dear Hunt Military Communities Residents,
Happy New Year! 
Hoping this �nds you well after the 
holidays and ready for 2022. At Hunt 
Military Communities, this is a time for our 
teams to re�ect on the past year and 
prepare for what I know will be exciting 
changes coming for our residents. In 2022, 
HMC will strive to meet and exceed the 

needs of our residents by focusing on several key areas. Our 
main area of concern is your Resident Experience and the 
delivery of service by our team. Focus groups will be utilized at 
many communities so that we can better understand any 
perceived shortcomings and actively seek to improve our 
service to you.  We are committed to the long-term health of 
our communities and by continuing to develop programs and 
services that bene�t our residents, we hope to see our 
communities continue to �ourish.  Please stay tuned for 
updates on these, and other, programs.  Again, Happy New Year 
and best wishes for a happy, healthy, and successful year! 

All the best, 
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

*While Supplies Last


